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Across

1. Dated will?

6. Handle badly

15. Start to tropic or 
centric

16. Take out the naughty 
bits

17. Like the River Erne

18. Quality of voices in 
the distance

19. "Agnes of God" 
actress

21. Heads for

22. "__ After Tomorrow"

23. "1984" protagonist 
__ Smith

24. Clubby type

25. Server

26. Some Andrew 
Marvell works

27. Relative of a cherry 
plum

29. Lille lasses: abbr.

34. South Asian garb

36. Broadcaster from 
1995 to 2006

37. "Likewise"

38. Watching

39. Not be free

41. It has an exclave on 
the Strait of Hormuz

42. IM sign-off

44. Trace of country 
music

46. Piranhas

50. Grande of "Wicked"

51. Strands at a chalet, 
perhaps

52. Goes on longer than 
expected

54. Seriously annoying 
person

56. "Let's go!"

57. Most like an old 
wooden floor

58. Olympics contest, 
e.g.

59. Hides securely

60. Wetlands plant

Down

1. Level

2. __, gone tomorrow

3. Dante __

4. Eavesdrops

5. "I've got nothing __!"

6. "Back to the Future" 
hero Marty

7. "Now __ me down..."

8. Number of legs on un 
insetto

9. Trattoria order?

10. Back and forth, e.g.

11. Yellow striped balls

12. Alamogordo 
experiment

13. Vivacity

14. Scanner brand

20. Metallica drummer 
Ulrich

23. Insect-eating singers

24. Dancer Limón

25. Tevye portrayer in 
London

28. Liu and Lawless

30. "Get going!"

31. Having a protective 
cover, of a sort

32. Coming (from)

33. Trespasses

35. NCO of 1950s TV

40. Mountain lake

43. One in an alley array

45. Sink clutter

46. Enchantress who 
lived on the island Aeaea

47. Squash variety

48. Point __ Peninsula 
(Marin County 
destination)

49. Stern playing?

50. Some volunteer baby 
sitters

52. Answer the alarm

53. Novel conclusion

55. Post-Manhattan 
Project org.


